
Feb 2, 2024 

KFNAHDS 3 building Project—Notice of Light Construction noise on Saturday 

When:  Saturday, Feb 3rd, 2024 (that’s this Saturday) 

Time:  approximately 8:30am-4:00pm 

Note:  there will some noise coming from one of the construction sites, specifically involving the setting-up of 
shelves in a seacan.  This set-up will include a cordless screw gun, circular & chop saw to help install these 
shelves.  

Contact:  Please reach out to Vern Meirau, Site Superintendent, Mierau Construction at 604-309-2957 with 
any questions or concerns.  

 

Vern Mierau, GSC 

Site Superintendent 
 

 

#201 – 30444 Great Northern Avenue 
Abbotsford, BC V2T 6Y6 
 
Cell:  604-309-2957 
Email:  vernm@mierau.net 
Website:  www.mierau.net 

mailto:vernm@mierau.net
http://www.mierau.net/




























Attention Katzie Community Members! 
The following People are banned from Katzie First Nation Lands. If you see them, please notify 

KFN Elected Officials of the day and whereabouts they were spotted (Email’s and extensions lo-

cated in Staff Directory page) 

 

If you witness any criminal activity, please notify the proper authorities IMMEDIATELY 

Randy Frostad William (Billy) 

Lowen 
Romeo Grimard 

Christina Wallis Tom Blackbird 

 

Lance Rosiek 

Rick “Tiny” 

Frank Williams 

Greg Patterson 

Courtney Frostad 

Richard Rheaume 

Ricky Halverson 




